
St. Joseph’s Parish, Grenfell 
    

3rd Sunday of Lent - 20 March 2022 
    
 
           Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  

          Office Hours:       Friday  9.30 am  -  1.30 pm 
                       Phone:      (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
              Office Address:    Campbell St., (P.O.BOX 6)  
        YOUNG  NSW  2594     
        
    Email:  young@cg.org.au    Web site:  www.cg.org.au/grenfell 
 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Joshua 5: 9-12;  
2 Cor 5: 17-21,  Lk 15: 1-3, 11-32: 

 
ROSTERS FOR THIS WEEK:  SUN. 20 MAR. 2022 
 
LITURGY OF THE WORD: Sr Mary (Presider) 
     Mary Moffitt (Gospel/Refl) 
 
ACOLYTE:   Greg Ewers 
 
MUSIC:   Peter Butcher 
 
READER:   Glenys O’Connor 
 
COUNTERS:  Terry Carroll, Mary Stokes 
 
CLEANING:  Betty Penrose, Loy Best, 
    Bernadette Dykhoff 
       
  

 
MASS TIMES:  (NOTE NEW TIME) 
 
SUNDAY:  8.00am Mass (2nd & 4th Sunday)
  8.00am Comm.Serv(1st & 3rd Su) 
 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: 4th Sunday during School term 
       (when advertised) 
 
WED:      NO Mass at 10-00am   
       
Note:  A Funeral Mass takes priority over Wednesday mass 
      
 
RECONCILIATION:  Sunday (7.30am - 7.45am)  
     
 
BAPTISMS:   Telephone or email office in Young 
   
 
WEDDINGS:   At least 6 months’ notice  
    
    Telephone or email office in Young 
    
 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES AT ST. MARY’S, YOUNG 
 
SAT/SUN:   6.00pm (SAT) / 10.00am (SUN) 
 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO ST 
MARY’S PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, AS 
THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF  TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES. THANKS. 

Prayers are requested for  Kelly Franks, Jennifer Sullivan 
(Sister of Bill Mainwaring) and Veronica Galvin who are not 
well at the moment. 

 
ROSTERS FOR NEXT  WEEK: SUN. 27 MAR. 2022 
 
ACOLYTE:   Nev Stokes 
 
MUSIC:      Liz Carroll 
 
READER:   Sister Mary 
 
COUNTERS:  Julie Finn, Liz Carroll 
 
 

 
GRENFELL FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS 

 
As the death of a loved one can be a very stressful 

time, we have support in place if you need it.  
Please contact Di Franks ( 6343-2230 or  

0418 619-740) or Mary Moffitt (6343-1575 or  
0419 440-692) if you or your family would like  

assistance with funeral preparation arrangements.  

 
LENTEN GROUPS 

 
Di Franks and Sr Mary will facilitate 2 groups for 

the Lenten Programme called 'Restoring Freshness 
in the Time of Lent'.  

 
These sessions will continue on Mondays at 2-00pm  

(in the Church) and Tuesdays at 5-00pm at  
5/34 Warraderry Street. 

 
 Feel free to come and join in. 

PARISH OFFICE NOTICE 
The weekly parish bulletin will be available in the 

church plus on the website each week.  
Please feel free to go to: cg.org.au/grenfell and  

download view. 

 
1ST & 2ND COLLECTION CHANGES 

 
Please be advised that we will no longer have the  
collection boxes, but will pass the collection bags 
around during Mass (after the Homily) for your  
donations to the First and Second Collections.  

 
Thank you for your generosity. 

 
 

ST JOSEPH’S PARISH  
STREET STALL  
 
Thank you to those parishioners who  
supported the street stall with donations, cooking, 
other saleable goods and volunteers who worked 
over the two days.  
Through your efforts and the outstanding contribu-
tion from the general public, $1628.95 was raised. 
 
Congratulations to Julie Condon, winner of the 
$100-00 voucher, drawn by Leanne Beasley. 

 
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING 

 
The next Parish Pastoral Council meeting will be 

held on Thursday 24th March at 5.00 pm at  
St Joseph’s Church, Grenfell. All members of the 

PPC are strongly encouraged to attend.  
 

If you have any agenda items, please let Mary  
Moffitt know by Monday 21st March 2021 so that 

they can be included in the meeting agenda.  

 
HYMN BOOKS RETURN 

 
Quite some time ago we allowed parishioners  
to take home a hymn book for their personal  

weekly use at mass. Then we were not allowed  
to sing at all.  

 
Now that Covid restrictions around singing have 
eased, we ask you to return those hymn books to 

the back of the church so that we have plenty  
available each Sunday.  

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   Kerrie Ham, James Gavin, 
Keith Churchin, Kathleen Bandy, John Butcher 

PREPARATION FOR HOLY WEEK  
RETREAT 

 
This Retreat will be held on Thursday 7th 

April, Friday 8th April & Saturday 9th 
April from 5-00pm to 6-00pm at  

St Mary’s Church, Young. 
 

Fr Dominic Carrigan from St Clement’s 
Monastery in Galong will be leading us 

through the Retreat. 
The focus of the Retreat is preparation for  

Holy Week. 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will also be  
celebrated during the Retreat. 

(This is the only opportunity for all Young 
Mission that Reconciliation will be available 

before Easter). 
 

All are welcome. 
 


